
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: April 6, 2016       File: BIS 16-157 
 

File:  TMP-2016-150 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO ISSUE THE 
ATTACHED PURCHASE ORDER BETWEEN GOVCONNECTION, INC. AND THE CITY 
OF HOLLYWOOD FOR THE PURCHASE OF BROTHER POCKETJET THERMAL 
PRINTERS WITH ACCESSORIES AND A (2) YEARS EXTENDED WARRANTY IN AN 
AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $47,547.00. 

 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

 

Explanation:  
 
The Police Department desires to purchase thermal printers with accessories and a two 
(2) years extended warranty as part of the Comprehensive Digital In-Car Video System. 
 
The thermal printers will enable the officers to print and issue citations and also the 
driver exchange form to residents while on patrol. 
 
The requested Brother Pocketjet wireless thermal printers and accessories are 
available on the Pinellas County School Contract Number 15-480-086. 
 
The Chief of Police and the Contracts Compliance Office recommend the City 
Commission approve the issuance of the attached purchase order for the purchase of 
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BIS 16-157 

TMP-2016-150 
 

Brother Pocketjet thermal printers and accessories to include a two year extended 
warranty in the amount not to exceed $47,547.00, pursuant to Section 38.40 (C)(5) of 
the Purchasing Ordinance. 
 
Funding for this purchase is available in the Investigative SER (Treasury) R2015-356 
Account Number: 12.2000.20229.521.004979. 
 

PREPARED BY:  Neesha Bajere 
Management / Budget Analyst 

  

APPROVED BY: Kee Juen Eng 
   Budget Manager 


